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From: Peter 

Sent: Friday, 6 August 2021 10:03 AM

To: FAD

Subject: Application for registration of Indigenous Aboriginal Party of Australia

Categories: FAD Correspondence

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Sir, 

 

I object to registration of this party under this name on the basis that it is obscene, based on the definition of 

obscene as “repulsive by reason of crass disregard of moral or ethical principles”. Section 129.1 (b) of the Electoral 

Act applies. 

 

Australia is a democratic state where racism should not be tolerated, but the proposed name implies a separation of 

rights or membership based on ethnicity.  Approval of such a name could be a precedent to applications for others, 

e.g. an Anglo party, a Negro party or other inappropriate term.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Peter  

 

 

 

 




